

Headteacher: Mr Mark Baines

11<sup>th</sup> February 2021

Dear Parent or Carer.

We are writing to inform you that the Key Stage 4 Options process will commence for your child after February half term. This is an exciting time for our Year 9 students as they have an opportunity to personalise their curriculum, tailoring to their strengths and interests for study throughout Years 10 and 11.

At All Hallows we offer all students a Core curriculum, alongside two subjects selected from a list of Options; your child will study these subjects at a greater depth, enabling them to specialise and work towards qualifications including GCSEs and BTECs.

The Key Stage 4 Options process will launch fully on Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> February, when you will receive an information booklet, links to course information videos and further guidance.

Attached to this letter is a timeline of scheduled events that will help to inform and guide your child's subject choices for study in Year 10 and 11.

We look forward to supporting and working with students during this exciting time.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs N Gill

Head of Key Stage 4

Miss L Powell

Assistant Headteacher (Curriculum)













